
  

 

March 31, 2020 

The Manager 

Listing Department 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers      SCRIP CODE: 500027 

Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001     BSE Listing portal 

     

The Manager 

Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

“Exchange Plaza” C – 1, Block G 

Bandra Kurla Complex 

Bandra (East)       SYMBOL: ATUL 

Mumbai – 400 051      NEAPS portal 

      

Dear Sirs, 

 

Closure of trading window 

 

Pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, trading window for 

trading in securities of the Company will remain closed from April 01, 2020. The Company will 

notify separately regarding the opening of the trading window. 

 

We request you to inform the members of the Exchange accordingly.  

 

Thank you        Yours faithfully, 

For Atul Ltd 

 

Sd/- 

Lalit Patni 

Company Secretary and 

Chief Compliance Officer 

Telephone: (+91 2632) 230232 

 

 

 

  


